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Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 

March 2, 2023 
 
Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Cody Michniewicz, Chris Mulligan, Chris Ray, Andrew Anderson, Stevie 
Fleming, Colleen Domazet 
 
The Meeting was called to order in the Franklin Center at 6:30 pm 
 
Motion to approve last month’s minutes by Stevie, Andrew seconds. Motion approved. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT 

● Current bank balance is $38,015 
 

COMMUNICATIONS REPORT 
● Scoreboard signs are finally in production and will be ready in a couple weeks. 

 
SPONSORSHIP REPORT 

● Sponsorships still coming in 
 
MAJOR REPORT- N/A 
MINOR REPORT- N/A 
ROOKIE REPORT- N/A 
TBALL REPORT- N/A 
 
OLD BUSINESS  

1. Kyle met with town officials to discuss improvements for the field. We’re waiting on quotes from the 
company the town would like to use if the improvements are approved. 

2. What equipment is purchased will be determined by what happens with the fields. Cheap 
equipment if the town doesn’t approve the upgrades. If fields are improved, better (and most likely 
more expensive) equipment will be needed. 

3. Kyle still working on AED options. 
 
NEW BUSINESS - NA 
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 6:45pm. Next Meeting March 2nd at 6:30pm in the Franklin Center.  


